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Dear Ms Masters, 
 

Examination of the Elmbridge Local Plan 
 
I write further to my letter of 23 October 2024 where I set out that the Council was 
requesting a review by the Minister of State. The Council has now received a 
response from the Minister and disappointingly the Minister has decided not to review 
the decision to not allow the Council 12 months to complete the additional work. 
  
In light of the Minister’s decision and referring to the two options set out in your letter 
dated 18 October 2024, the Council are minded to proceed to withdraw the Plan from 
Examination. In line with the Council’s Constitution the final decision on the 
withdrawal of the Plan has to be made by Cabinet and then Council. As such officers 
will be taking this item to Cabinet on 5 February 2025 and Council on 26 February 
2025. 
 
We will inform you of the outcome following these meetings.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Kim Tagliarini 
Strategic Director, Place and Community 
ktagliarini@elmbridge.gov.uk 
01372 474702 


